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April 22, 2015 

Honorable Glenn A. Grant, J .A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Hughes Justice Complex 
P.O. Box 037 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0037 

Re: Comments on Rules Committee Reports 

Dear Judge Grant: 
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Please accept this supplement to my letter of April 15 which set forth comments and 
recommendations from the New Jersey State Bar Association regarding the reports of the 
Supreme Court rules committees. The letter failed to include the Association' s support of the 
recommendations contained in the report of the Committee on Municipal Court Practice. In 
particular, the NJSBA believes the proposal to amend Rule 7:5-2 to allow municipal court judges 
to hear certain motions to suppress evidence seized under a search warrant will lead to more 
efficient handling of those motions and will be a welcome change for municipal court 
practitioners. 

Thank you for considering this late submission and accept my apology for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

Very truly yours, 

Paris P. Eliades 
President 

/sab 
cc: Miles S. Winder, III, Esq., NJSBA President-Elect 

Angela C. Scheck, NJSBA Executive Director 
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